
The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status.  Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 
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Notice of Decision 

 

 

At a regularly scheduled and duly noticed meeting of the Boscawen Planning Board on 

Tuesday, December 3, 2019 at 6:30pm, the Board approved a Lot Line Adjustment between 

Map 45, Lots 30, 30-22 & 30-26 owned by Shaker Heights Land Trust, LLC, 423 South 

Road, Salisbury NH 03268, for property located at Knowlton Road, Water Street & Corn 

Hill Road in a R1 zone, with the following condition: 

 

1. Approval of all State Permits 

 

 

By Order of the Planning Board, 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Barbara Randall, Chair 

 


